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A SOCIAL CLUB FOR RESIDENTS FORMED  
FOR THE PURPOSE OF MEETING OUR  
NEIGHBORS IN A FUN, RELAXED 
ENVIRONMENT 
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President,  
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Wayne King 
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Sandy Johnson 
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Tickets 
 
Ticket Sales, 
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Remember 
 
Put us in your address book to 
reduce the chance of our emails 
going into your junk folder. 
 
Tell us if your email changes.. 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 27, 2017 
STERLING HEIGHTS 

6:30 P.M.   
(Doors open at 6:00 p.m.) 

EVENT IN BRIEF 
 

   Tickets:     $14 
   Format:    Open 
   Food:        Johnny Rockets’ 
                     Chicken Wraps or 
                     Veggie Burger 

TICKET TUESDAY! 
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February 14, 2017 

4 – 5 P.M. 
Tamarind Grove Mail Station 

 
 

REMINDER:   SEPARATE 
CHECKS for each item.  NO CASH. 
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MEMBERSHIP DUES:        $ 5  per person 
 FEBRUARY EVENT TICKETS:      $14  per person * 
 ADVANCED SALES: MARCH EVENT:   $17  per person  
               (Advanced sales to members & their house guests only. Details- page 2) 
 

* No refunds after Feb 21 for February Event .  See TICKET POLICY on page 2 

   LAKESIDE GROVERS GAZETTE February 2017 

We’ll all relate to the music and songs of . . . 

Golf Brooks 
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His Golf Brooks persona began in 1999 when 
his golf songs became a hit throughout the 
songwriting industry in Nashville.  Originally 
from Philadelphia, he spent most of his life in 
Nashville as a musician and songwriter in 
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Country Music.  He’s worked with many well-
known country artists.  You will spend an 
enjoyable evening laughing while listening to 
Golf’s songs that cover many topics, often 
centered around aging.  If you aren’t getting any 
younger and your social life seems to revolve 
around the doctors’ waiting room, you won’t want 
to miss this fun-filled event.  
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Dinner will be catered by Johnny Rockets with a choice of Chicken Wraps or 
Streamliners (veggie burgers), coleslaw and potato salad . . . yes, and something for 
dessert.  Also, if you prefer the vegetarian choice, be sure to tell Patti when you buy your 
ticket so we can get a better idea for how to divide the order.  Be advised that we are not 
exactly taking “orders”, but just trying to get a count so that we order the appropriate 
percentage of veggie meals. 
 
All this for only $14! 
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Our event for March will be a 
wonderful send-off for our 
“seasonal” friends and neighbors to 
be held on a special day, Thursday, 
March 23, at SeaBreeze.  We will 
dance to the music of Clark Barrios 
and Cathy Merkel, aka C Squared 
Duo.  Deanna’s Catering will supply 
us with a variety of fabulous 
appetizers - small hot meatball 
sliders, BLT wraps, stuffed 
mushrooms, fig cheese tarts, veggie 

LGSC FINANCIAL REPORT 
DECEMBER 2016:  HOLIDAY GALA 

 
Ticket Sales:                   $6,090.00 
 
Expenses: 
     Entertainer:               $1,000.00 
     Food:                             5,448.71 
     Centerpieces:      407.39 
     Supplies:                      133.47 
Total Expenses:               $6,989.57 
 
Club Subsidy:                     $899.57  

SPRING FLING ! ! ! 

PRESIDENT’S CORNER 
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I wish my name was Kat . . . the title of her article “Kat’s Korner” was so cute.  Nothing I can 
think of really goes with Lorelei’s  . . . .   See my problem?  Anyway, here’s what I have to say.  
First of all, thank you for voting me in as President.  The competition was fierce between me 
and, oh, no one!  I sure hope I got 100% of the votes. 

2016 was very successful for the Lakeside Grovers and, again, I want to thank the people on the 
Events Committee who worked hard to bring you fun and interesting entertainment and food.  
The cost of catering always seems to be rising.  We strive to continue to have fun events at a 
good price, and we so appreciate your support in always purchasing tickets. 
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pizza squares, chicken salad on a spoon, and, of course, we will have dessert.   
Deanna’s comes very highly recommended by many members of our Events Committee.  Tickets for this event are $17 per 
person and will be sold beginning in February to members only.  Beginning on March 14, any remaining tickets will be sold to 
members, nonmembers and guests.  To be assured of a tickets to this special event,  purchase them this month. 

TICKET POLICY MADE SIMPLE 
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As you know, we sell ticketless “tickets” to members (including 
their house guests) at the mail station on the second Tuesday of 
each month from 4-5pm.  We always have a maximum number of 
tickets we can sell for each event.  Once that maximum is met, 
we will keep a list of names on our waiting list.   

If you purchased tickets then determine you cannot attend, 
contact the person in charge of ticket sales.  Her name and 
contact information is listed in the grey bar on the first page of 
the newsletter.  She will arrange a refund if you inform us 
before the refund cutoff date specified in the TICKET 
TUESDAY section of the newsletter. After that date she will tell 
you the names of the next person(s) on the waiting list.  You are 
responsible for contacting them to sell your tickets.  If she tells 
you there is no one on the waiting list, you may sell your ticket to 
any member willing to buy it.  However you sell your ticket, it is 
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mandatory that you tell the person in charge of ticket sales the 
name of person who purchased your ticket so we can update 
our list.  Since we do not issue tickets, the names of the people 
who will be let into the event must be on the list. 

The complete policy regarding ticket sales is outlined on our 
website in the “About Us” section.   

We really do not want to appear insensitive to the difficulties 
of our members, and we would love to refund your money if 
you cannot attend regardless of when you tell us,  but please 
understand we cannot give refunds after the cutoff date 
because this is when we become responsible for the per person 
costs our vendors charge us.  If we refunded money after this 
date, the Club would have to absorb the loss, and that means 
we could not continue offering high quality events at low 
prices. 
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For your information, as of this writing, we have 330 members.  Attendance at our events has been record-breaking.  We had 122 
attendees at the January event, with a waiting list of six!  Oh, and if you didn’t know it, we do keep a waiting list.  See the TICKET 
POLICY MADE SIMPLE article on this page to see how it works. 

That’s enough for now.  Have a healthy, happy and fulfilling February! 

Lorelei Hoff, President 

http://www.lakesidegrovers.com/about-us.html


	  VISIT OUR WEBSITE: www.lakesidegrovers.com Page 3 

	
Caught on Camera: Bill Lisby & Friends 
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																																												LAKESIDE	GROVERS	SOCIAL	CLUB	

																																																					2017	MEMBERSHIP	FORM	
	

MEMBERSHIP:		Dues	are	$5	per	person	for	the	2017	fiscal	year	from	October	2016	through	September	
2017.		Pay	by	check	payable	to	Lakeside	Grovers	Social	Club.	

First		
Name	

Last	
	Name	

Phone	 Home	 Cell	

Email	

1	

Street	Address	
(in	Villages)	

First		
Name	

Last	
	Name	

Phone	 Home	 Cell	

Email	

2	

NAME	TAGS:			CHECK	ONLY.			Complete	this	section	only	if	you	wish	to	purchase	name	tags	at		the	cost	of	$6	
each.			Tags	include	your	First	and	Last	Name,	the	LGSC	Logo,	and	optionally	your	Home	State	or	States.		Make	
check	payable	to	Lakeside	Grovers	Social	Club.	

Home	
State	

	
1	

Check	if	you	want	a	
Name	tag	

If	you	want	to	have	your	Home	State	on	your	Name	Tag,	enter	
the	state(s)	as	you	wish	them	to	appear.		(e.g.,	MI	&	OH)	
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Dues	must	be	paid	by	a	check	made	payable	to	Lakeside	Grovers	Social	Club.		Submit	your	check	and	Membership	
Form	when	you	buy	your	event	tickets,	or	send	to	

Marsha	Herring	
(352)	633-2729	

2239	Vassar	Lane,	The	Villages,		FL		32162	
	

Forms	will	be	available	during	ticket	sales	since	you	must	be	a	current	member	to	purchase	tickets.	

Home	
State	

	

Renew 

New 

Send	
News-
letter	

Send	
News-
letter	


